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Burke, Ruth A

From: Katia Ancona <katia@blissandtreasures.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 4:20 PM

To: DEP, Nordic Aqua Farms

Subject: Nordic Aquafarms application

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Greetings,  

 

I am writing to express my opposition to the Nordic Aquafarms proposal. I have a business in Belfast and reside in 

Belmont. I have not written a letter such as this in a long time but am moved to at this time because of the grave state of 

our planet and its inability to defend itself from technologies such as this one, these technologies extract limited and 

irreplaceable resources from the earth and give nothing back, all in the name of making a dollar for a few human beings. 

 

If this proposal is allowed it will also cause damage to those few resources that we have - by its high carbon footprint, 

disturbance of mercury and other pollutants in the ocean floor, etc. You have heard all the details already. I do not think 

this is the way of the future, and I hope you will uphold your commitment toward protecting our environment. 

 

Thank you very much, 

 

Katia Ancona 

520 Back Belmont Rd 

Belmont, ME 04952 

 

Katia Ancona, LMT 

Relaxation CoPilot 

207-323-5393 

www.relaxationcopilot.com 

"Relieving tension in body and mind." 

 

 


